
 
At our next meeting, May 16th, we will be electing Board 
Members.  Mark, Deena, Joyce, and Al Kipperman’s 
terms are expiring and have indicated that they are will-
ing to continue to serve.  The requirement for Board 
membership is to have led a ski club activity or per-
formed a service.  If you’d like to nominate someone 
else or show your support for these Board members join 
us for our May 16th meeting.  
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The Pizza at our last meeting seemed to be well received.  I think 
pizza is a good idea on a night when we do not have a speaker 
scheduled.  
 
 

HAPPY HOUR 
On Friday, April 12th, the club met for Happy Hour at Black Forest 
Brew House.  One of the many nice features of these get togethers 
is that spouses do attend and everyone enjoys seeing friends from 
previous Happy Hours.  About 25 to 30 were in attendance for this 
one.  The Brew Haus charged reduced prices and we had free food.  
A good time was had by all.  Maybe the next Happy Hour will entice 
more members, friends and spouses to attend. 

 

 

Midweek Biking by Al Berlingieri:  With the arrival of warm weather 
and the sad end to the ski season, we are now in cycling season.  So 
far, the weather has been a bit uncooperative.  We have done the 
Bethpage trail twice due to the protection it affords from high winds.  
We had to cancel a ride through Massapequa due to high winds.  On 
a brighter side, a big thanks to Steve Lander who led us on a beau-
tiful ride from East Rockaway through Hewlett, over the Atlantic 
Bridge, and along the Boardwalks on Atlantic and Long Beaches. 

 

CAPE COD BIKE TRIP By Al Berlingieri:  May 12th to May 17th.  In 
the past we stayed at America’s Best Value Inn on Main St. in Hyan-
nis.  Phone # is 866-327-9416.  All are welcome.  Let me know if you 
are coming.  E mail berli@aol.com.  Phone 631-266-1857.   
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Midweek Skiing by Gary Schorr:  As all good things must 
come to an end, so has this year’s ski season, at least at those 
areas within a reasonable drive time from Long Island.  We’ve 
enjoyed outstanding conditions and good times on the slopes. 

Let’s keep in shape so we can ski again next year.  I hope to 
see you at our meetings; and remember, if you can get away 
midweek and are not on my email list, write to me at 
gss12@optonline.net.  We meet in Christopher Morley Park 
in time to leave at 6:30 AM and carpool. 

 

 

Upcoming trip to the British Isles:  Trip is closed, start packing. 

  

mailto:gss12@optonline.net

